
3/13/2023

Packet 1- 276 letters from Logan County residents

Packet 2- 201 letters from Bokescreek Township residents

Packet 3- 251 Letters from Rushcreek Township residents

Respectfully,

Paul Schaller
coWest Mansfield, Ohio

Technician 

This comment is a public service announcement to all parties involved in Case Record 21-1231-EL-BGN 
Fountain Point Solar, and a request to the OPSB to change the Public Comment Document Record. 
Currently the record states that there are 404 public comments that have been submitted. That number 
is false and misleading. On July 25^^ 2022,1 personally delivered to the OPSB Docketing Staff, 3 packets 
of documents containing signed letters from citizens around the county that oppose the Fountain Point 
Solar Project. The contents of those packets are as follows.
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A total of 728 individual letters were submitted, in person, to the OPSB. This was addressed many times 
during the Public Hearing held on December 14^*' 2022, however it is imperative that the record reflects 
the actual number of letters submitted. I am formally requesting the OPSB Docketing staff change the 
number of public comments from 404 to 1129.
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